
 
 
October 2, 2018 

 

You are Invited to a Presentation:   
 

Pump Station #7 Service Area Study/Findings 
 

Date:   Wednesday October 10, 2018 

Time:   7:00 pm 

Location:    Charter Township of Union Hall 

2010 South Lincoln Road, Mt. Pleasant MI  
 

The Township Board of Trustees requested a comprehensive study of 
the existing sanitary sewer collection and distribution system 
infrastructure including Pump Station #7 (McDonald Drive), Pump 
Station #8 (Scully Drive) and the corresponding service area.  The 
focus of this study was to evaluate the condition and operations of the 
existing infrastructure. 

Gourdie Frasier, the Professional Engineers for Charter Township of 
Union who conducted the study will present their findings on 
Wednesday, October 10, 2018 at 7:00 PM during the Board of 
Trustees Meeting.  

Please pass this invitation along to your neighbors, or interested 
parties. If you have any questions please call the Charter Township of 
Union Public Works Department at 989-772-4600 ext. 223 or 224.  

Department of Public Services 
2010 South Lincoln Road 
Mt. Pleasant, MI   48858 
 
Phone (989) 772 - 4600 ext. 223 
Fax      (989) 773 - 1988 
E Mail  aschofield @uniontownshipmi.com 


